
Do you want to find out more about the Covid-19 vaccine?

We would like to hear your thoughts and give you an opportunity to ask a local GP any questions you may have on the covid-19 vaccine

The NHS in south west London and Kingston College are running Q&A sessions for our students

Follow the links to sign up today:

Are you 16 to 18 years old?

Join us on:

Tuesday 4 May 2021

13:00 – 14:00 

http://bit.ly/KingstonCollege19

Are you over 19 years old?

Join us on: 

Thursday 29 April 2021

10:00am – 11:00am

http://bit.ly/Kingstoncollege1618

*Please note* places are limited and on a first come, first serve basis. You’ll need to register to attend this event.

http://bit.ly/KingstonCollege19
http://bit.ly/Kingstoncollege1618

